
Review of Licensing Policy 
  
Bassetlaw District Council is currently reviewing its statement of licensing policy, which it is required 
to do every five years. As part of that review the Council is consulting upon the contents of its draft 
policy. 
  
The draft policy reflects recent amendments made to the licensing legislation. It also seeks to 
address concerns expressed about the impact of licensable activities in particular areas upon anti-
social behaviour and the fear of crime. This is balanced against the benefits of vibrant, well-managed 
premises, which are essential to the continued success of the district.  
  
A copy of the draft policy can be accessed via 
http://www.bassetlaw.gov.uk/legal_and_licensing/licensing/licensing_act_2003.aspx. Consultation 
on the draft policy will take place until 5 November 2013, which is the final date upon which 
comments can be made. If you wish to make any comments upon the draft policy then you should 
address them in writing to the… 
 
 Licensing Department, 
 Bassetlaw District Council,  
Queens Buildings,  
Potter Street,  
Worksop  
S80 2AH 
 
 or by e-mail to licensing@bassetlaw.gov.uk. 
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